
Collingwood Area School 

Parent Representative Mid-term Election for the Board of Trustees 

Nominations are invited for the election of ​two ​parent representatives to the board of              

trustees. 

A nomination form and a notice calling for nominations will be posted to all eligible voters. 

You can nominate another person to stand as a candidate, or you can nominate yourself 

(make sure you sign both parts of the form). 

Nominations close at noon on 05 November 2020 

You may provide a signed candidate statement with your nomination. 

The electoral roll is open for inspection at the school and can be viewed during normal                

school hours. 

There will be a list of candidates’ names, as they come to hand, for inspection at the school. 

Voting closes at noon on  Tuesday 08 December 2020 

Kate Ricketts 

Returning Officer 




